Board of Education Meeting
Public Hearing
Wednesday, November 3, 2021
High School Library
6:45 p.m.

PRESENT: Matthew Dreher
Wayne Evans, Jr.
Jason Fernau
Melissa Glastetter
Dorothy Sellers
Katie Whittemore
Timothy Turbiak

STAFF PRESENT: Kenneth Slentz, Superintendent of Schools
Brian Sirianni, Clerk of the Board

CALL TO ORDER

Jason Fernau called the Public Hearing on to order at 6:52 pm.

PRESENTATION ON DISTRICT WIDE SAFETY PLAN

Mr. Slentz provided an overview of the district safety plan and made a distinction between the high-
level overview of this plan and the detailed, confidential building-based plans that are for internal in
law-enforcement use only.

Mr. Slentz reviewed the required elements under the regulations of the New York State education
department and how our team coordinates with local first responders and communicates with parents
and families in the case of an emergency. Details were provided on the various practice drills that are

required and how these have changed over the last several years.

Mr. Slentz stated the plan will be posted for public comment for a period of 30 days after which it
will be recommended to the board for final adoption.

PUBLIC COMMENT

None

ADJOURNMENT

Jason Fernau adjourned the regular Public Hearing at 7:07 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

P —

Brian Sirianni
Clerk of the Board



